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Supporting Pennsylvanians with developmental disabilities and their families to achieve greater 
independence, choice, and opportunity in their lives. 

Guidance: Staff Reporting for COVID-19 has been 
Discontinued 

ODP Announcement 23-039 

AUDIENCE: 

• ODP Providers 

• Administrative Entities (AEs) 

• Support Coordination Organizations (SCOs) 

• Stakeholders 

PURPOSE: 

To notify all providers that Staff reporting of COVID-19 has been discontinued.  This 

communication will obsolete COVID ODPANN 20-099. 

DISCUSSION: 

 With the ending of the Public Health Emergency on May 11, 2023, providers are no 

longer required to report staff occurrences of COVID-19.  Individuals who test positive for 

COVID-19 should continue to be reported through EIM, as described in ODP Announcements 

20-065 and 20-049 UPDATE.  ODP is continuing to explore modifications to EIM in order to 

abbreviate reporting and reduce administrative burden.    

All coronavirus announcements can be found at the following link: Coronavirus (COVID-

19) Announcements - MyODP 

QUESTIONS: 

Please direct questions about this announcement to the ODP Regional Offices.  

https://palms-awss3-repository.s3-us-west-2.amazonaws.com/MyODP_Content/Course+Content/Coronavirus+(COVID-19)/ODPANN+20-065+-+COVID19+-+Clarification+Reporting+Cases+of+COVID+(ERP+version)+06-03-20.pdf
https://palms-awss3-repository.s3-us-west-2.amazonaws.com/MyODP_Content/Course+Content/Coronavirus+(COVID-19)/ODPANN+20-049+Update+Coronavirus+Disease+2019+(COVID-19)+Reporting+Cases+of+COVID-19+(2).pdf
https://home.myodp.org/coronavirus-covid-19-homepage/coronavirus-covid-19-announcements/
https://home.myodp.org/coronavirus-covid-19-homepage/coronavirus-covid-19-announcements/

